
 

 

 
 
 
February 27, 2018 
 
RE: Case No. 18-G-0127 - KeySpan Gas East Corporation d/b/a National Grid (“KEDLI”) – 
Housekeeping Filing 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary, 19th floor 
Three Empire Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 The enclosed Supplement, issued by The KeySpan Gas East Corporation d/b/a National Grid 
(“KEDLI”), is transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Public 
Service Commission (“Commission”): 
 
   Supplement No. 76 
   To Schedule for Gas Service, PSC No. 1-GAS 
   Effective:  March 26, 2018 
 
 The attached postponement supplement is being filed to postpone the pending tariff leaf in the 
above case as requested by Staff of the Public Service Commission. 
 
 The Company is requesting that Supplement No. 76 become effective on short notice on March 
19, 2018 to be coincident with the effective date of the tariff leaf currently before the Commission. 
 

Waiver of the newspaper publication requirements of PSL §66-12 and 16NYCRR 720.8 is 
requested for this filing. 
 
 

Please contact Rozita Shortell with any questions regarding this letter or the enclosure at (315) 
460-1023. 
 
 

Sincerely,   
 
/s/ Kellie I. Smith 
 

      Kellie I. Smith 
      Manager, NY Gas Pricing    

Kellie I. Smith 
Manager, NY Gas Pricing 
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